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Chicago Avenue Multimodal Corridor
Improvement Project Meeting,
November 11

Aerial view of Chicago Avenue. (Photo courtesy of Patrick Hughes, Jr.)

EVANSTON, IL - The City of Evanston will host a second public meeting
regarding planned improvements along Chicago Avenue, from Howard to
Davis Streets.

The goal of the Chicago Avenue Multimodal Corridor Improvement Study is
to improve safety and comfort for all roadway users, including pedestrians,

cyclists, buses, cars and various other modes of transportation. The project
will also review intersection operations along the Chicago Avenue Corridor.

The public meeting will take place:

Thursday, November 11
4pm.to7 p.m.

City Volkswagen of Evanston
1034 Chicago Ave.

The purpose of the meeting is to present the proposed multimodal corridor
improvements and concept geometry. The meeting will include conceptual
plans and exhibit display boards for viewing. City staff and members of the
consultant team will be available to solicit input and answer questions.

Face coverings are required and social distancing will be implemented.
Anyone who requires assistance to participate in the meeting should
contact Sat Nagar, P.E., at 847-448-4311 or snagar@cityofevanston.org.

Meeting materials and a public comment form will also be available
at cityofevanston.org/ChicagoAvenueMultimodal.
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CHICAGO AVENUE
MULTIMODAL CORRIDOR
Evanston IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

PUBLIC MEETING #2

The City of Evanston invites you to attend the second
Public Meeting regarding multimodal improvements
along Chicago Avenue from Howard Street to Davis
Street. The goal of the project is to improve safety and
comfort for all roadway users including pedestrians,
cyclists, buses, cars and various modes of transportation.
The project will also review intersection operations along
the Chicago Avenue Corridor.

The purpose of this meeting is to present the proposed
multimodal corridor improvements and concept
geometry. The meeting will include conceptual plans
and exhibit display boards for viewing. City staff and
members of the consultant team will be available to
solicit input and answer your questions.

Face coverings must be worn at all times, and social distancing will
be implemented. Anyone who requires assistance to participate in
this meeting is invited to contact Sat Nagar by November 4, 2021.

Can’t make it to the meeting? Interested in
sharing your thoughts?
Meeting materials and a comment form wiill be posted
on the project website:
www.cityofevanston.org/ChicagoAvenueMultimodal




